
 
January 11, 2021 

 

Dear Homeowner: 

This is a notice to inform you of a ZOOM meeting scheduled by the Hilliard-Rome Road 

Homeowners Association (HOA) on Friday, January 22, 2021 at 6:30 PM to discuss the 

HOA budget and additional important items related to the HOA. All homeowners are 

encouraged to attend. 

 

ZOOM Meeting Information: 

Friday, January 22, 2021 at 6:30 PM 

www.zoom.com (click ‘JOIN A MEETING’) 

Meeting ID: 785 5754 5170 

Password: Coventry 

 

As always, if you need to contact the HOA, please send an email to: 

Trustees@thecoventryonline.com. Your email will be routed to the applicable board 

member for review and response. 

 

All the best, 

The Hilliard-Rome Road Homeowners Association 


